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Comments: Comments on Recreation Fees: Please NO FEES

Hello,

| strongly disagree with the management approach being taken to reduce human impacts to Sisters Wilderness. |
do not support the limited entry system and | do not support charging any user fees. User fees may substantially
reduce participation in recreation by those earning less than $30,000 per year. This is simply not fair to cause a
disproportionate impact to occur to lower income populations. It is called Environmental Justice and it is not fair.

| recently purchased a day use permit for the Obsidian Limited Entry Area and the experience was extremely
unpleasant. It took me 3 hours to acquire the permit. After my hike, in which | saw one other party, | could not
understand why this area has such a limited entry and difficult process to obtain a permit.

I do not agree at all with the limited entry approach and to charging user fees. This is not the direction our
national forests should be going.

There are better ways to manage impacts through increased education and better impact management - not by
limiting entry and charging fees.

Sincerely,

Marca Hagenstad
1001 SW Emkay Dr.
Bend, OR 97702



